
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 2022 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Currently the position of the Public Health Director for the Santa Barbara County 

Department of Public Health is vacant. Daniel Nielsen is currently serving as the 

Interim Public Health Director and is authorized to cover the duties of the Public 

Health Director until a permanent appointment is made.   
 

 

SUPERVISOR JOAN HARTMANN 

CHAIR, BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

      ______________________ 

 

           

             

 

             Acknowledged and agreed:        

                 ________________________ 

       Daniel L.B. Nielson, MPA 

Interim Public Health Director  

       
 

 

DAS WILLIAMS 
First District, Vice Chair 

GREGG HART 
Second District 

JOAN HARTMANN 
Third District, Chair 

BOB NELSON 
Fourth District 

STEVE LAVAGNINO 
Fifth District 

 
BOARD OF 

SUPERVISORS 

 

County Administration 

Building 

105 East Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

Telephone: (805) 568-2190 

www.countyofsb.org 

 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 


